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THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1813
To:  Editor    

Dated: 3rd October 2001

Dear Editor, 

I tied to send the enclosed letter TWICE by email but was notified both times by the postmaster that delivery has failed!!

So I am now sending it by regular post and expect that it has missed the deadline for publication on Friday 5th October. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Umar Azam
Ps The first time I emailed this letter was Sunday 30th September in good time for 5th October. But, as I say it did not reach your election!  

